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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT
IN RELATION TO PROFIT WARNING

Reference is made to the announcement (“Announcement”) of Neo-Neon Holdings 
Limited (the “Company”) dated 5 March 2024 in relation to profit warning. Unless 
otherwise specified, capitalized terms used herein shall have the same meaning as those 
defined in the Announcement.

The Board would like to supplement that, based on the Company’s preliminary 
assessment of the consolidated management accounts of the Group, which have not been 
reviewed by the Company’s auditors and may be subject to amendments, the profit of 
the Group for the year ended 31 December 2023 is currently expected to decrease in the 
range of approximately 40% to 50%.

All information and contents set out in the Announcement remain unchanged and shall 
continue to be valid for all purposes. This announcement is supplemental to and should 
be read in conjunction with the Announcement.
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